
UPDATED
Santa STop

To further protect the health 

and safety of Knoxville, there will be

ONE Santa Stop at 

Knoxville High School 

Thursday, November 19

6:15-7:15 PM. 

Please enter off Willetts Drive 

(just like for summer lunches),  

 remain in your vehicle and follow

the flow to pick up your sacks. 

Santa and his elves are coming

straight from the North Pole and

with assistance from the Knoxville

Fire Dept., they will be masked up

and ready to spread Holiday Cheer. 

THRIVE  KNOXVILLE  PRESENTS  


